
 

 

PROPOSAL 

 

Issue: 

The current thermal imagers utilized by the Fire Department are going bad.  The cost to repair 

these units is almost as much as the cost of replacing the entire unit. 

 

Proposal: 

Chief Boone has requested the following quotes for five replacement thermal imagers.  These 

are lighter, smaller, and less expensive than the units currently being utilized. They will be 

distributed across the fleet and utilized in conjunction with the ones currently in use. 

 

 

Cost: 

$6,145.00 

 

 

Cost to be paid from Cum Fire Machinery & Equipment 410001444 

 


